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Award of a $64,850.08 contract for construction of a 50-foot bridge and reinforced concrete box
culverts on the road between U. S. Route 59 and State Highway 100, in Adair County, Oklahoma, was
announced today by the Department of the Interior.

The road when completed will be an important asset to the Indians and other residents of the district
and will serve as an important school bus route, mail route and farm-to-market road passing through
heavily populated Indian lands.

The successful bidder was Frank Newell &Son, Inc., of Muskogee, Oklahoma. Three higher bids were
also received.
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